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Transport for NSW Traffic Alert 
ELECTORATE(s): Bathurst 

WORK DATES: Wednesday 14 February – Friday 1 March 2024 

FUNDING: NA 

COLLATERAL: Notification 

  
FEBRUARY 2024 

 
Changed traffic conditions at various locations across the Central 

West for road maintenance 
 
Motorists are advised of changed traffic conditions at various locations across the 
Central West from Wednesday 14 February for essential road maintenance. 
  
Works to be completed includes water blasting the road to provide an improved surface 
texture and will be carried out between 6pm and 6am from Monday to Saturday. Work  
is expected to take two weeks to complete. 
 
Locations of work:  
 

• Great Western Highway - Marrangaroo - Four kilometres west of Lithgow to ten 
kilometres east of Bathurst  

• Castlereagh Highway – Five to eight kilometres north of Capertee 

• Duckmaloi Road – Five to 15 kilometres east of Oberon 

• O’Connell Road – Two to 35 kilometres northwest of Oberon 

• Mitchell Highway – 12 to 25 kilometres west of Bathurst 

• Millthorpe Road – Five to 18 kilometres north of Blayney 
 

Changed traffic conditions including lane closures and reduced speed limits of 40 
km/h will be in place for this work. Road users should drive to the conditions and 
follow the directions of signs and traffic control.  
 
Transport for NSW thanks motorists for their patience during this time. 
 
For the latest traffic updates download the Live Traffic NSW App, visit livetraffic.com or 
call 132 701. 
 

http://www.livetraffic.com/

